

GNSO
Post-Expiration Domain Name Recovery (PEDNR) drafting team teleconference
10 June 2009 at 18:00 UTC

Note: The following is the output of transcribing from an audio recording of the Post- Expiration Domain Name Recovery (PEDNR) drafting team teleconference on 10 June 2009 . Although the transcription is largely accurate, in some cases it is incomplete or inaccurate due to inaudible passages or transcription errors. It is posted as an aid to understanding the proceedings at the meeting, but should not be treated as an authoritative record. The audio is also available at:
<http://audio.icann.org/gnso/gnso-pednr-20090610.mp3>
<http://gnso.icann.org/calendar/#june>

Participants present:

Tim Ruiz
Mike O'Connor

Staff:

Marika Konings - Policy Director
Glen de Saint Gery – GNSO Secretariat
Gisella Gruber-White - GNSO Secretariat

Coordinator: I would like to remind all parties the call is now being recorded. Thank you, you may begin.

Gisella Gruber-White: Thank you. Sorry to have interrupted. We have Mike O'Connor, Tim Ruiz on the call and from staff we have Marika Konings, Glen DeSaintgery and myself Gisella Gruber-White. Thank you - you may continue.

Marika Konings: Just a very quick recap for those of you who are listening to the recording, we just briefly spoke about the charter and those substantial changes have been made apart from some updates to the time line. And then I guess the question would be Tim would you be willing to submit it to the council?

Tim Ruiz: Yes, I can do that today.

Marika Konings: Perfect.

Tim Ruiz: And as far as keeping Rob informed if you want to let him know - I think that primarily he just needs to know how much time he really has. And then if he has any questions. But I would have no problem adding him to the list too if you thought that would be useful. I just don't know how much activity he'll see before the meeting.

Marika Konings: I guess there will be little so maybe it's easier to directly communicate with him and I can keep you in copy. The proposed Agenda sent around has allocated 20 minutes to him, I mean I don't know what you think, that's too long, too little, I mean I can check with him as well to see how much time he needs.

Twenty minutes presentation and ten minutes discussion/questions. I mean I think the schedule overall is relatively flexible because a large chunk at the end has been kept for discussing the specific charter questions so, you know, I think we'll go into that as well with his presentation probably.

Tim Ruiz:: If I remember he did something similar to what he did previously in (unintelligible) I believe it was. Twenty minutes will probably be fine but Rob can respond to that if he thinks he doesn't need that much, if he needs more. If he doesn't need quite that much I guess you can have just a little more time for questions.

Marika Konings: Okay I can liaison with him directly to check that if all of you are happy with the schedule is now I'll communicate that as well to our

compliance team. I already checked with them and they said twenty minutes is fine.

For the rest of the presentation, it's ten minutes with five minutes questions and again I think we're relatively flexible in time it's just some people may speak longer, some might speak less but I think, at least from my perspective, the idea is to have a relatively open discussion and debate. (Unintelligible) I think in the end the objective of the workshop to really have a good discussion for those present.

Tim Ruiz: Right, sounds good.

Mike O'Connor: Yeah it sounds fine with me too. I wish I could be there.

Marika Konings: It's going to be late for you though dialing in no?

Mike O'Connor: Yeah, I'm going to try.

Marika Konings: Good. I think Glen is already busy setting up the line and we'll have time as well to get an Adobe connect room up so at least if there's slides you'll be able to see them there.

Mike O'Connor: Oh, that's great.

Marika Konings: That will hopefully make it a little more enjoyable than just listening to the phone.

Mike O'Connor: Thanks Glen.

Marika Konings: Is there anything else that we need to discuss before the meeting.

Tim Ruiz: I don't think so. Anything comes up we can bring it up on the list. But I think we're good.

Mike O'Connor: Yeah, I think that's right.

Marika Konings: Okay, great. So I'll get in touch with Rob Hall and Timothy can get the motion out to the council and I think we're all set for Sydney.

Tim Ruiz: I'll do that shortly.

Marika Konings: Okay, thanks everyone.

Mike O'Connor: Thanks gang.

Tim Ruiz: Thanks Marika.

Marika Konings: Bye.

Mike O'Connor: End of the call.

END